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Thursday 25th January 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Next half term our topic is ‘Water Worlds’ and we will be learning about Rivers. We are planning a school trip (date 
to be confirmed) where we will be dropped off and picked up by coach at various points along the River Hamble and 
conduct a range of activities at each point. This visit comes highly recommended by other local schools and is an 
excellent way for the children to learn first-hand about Rivers and their features. The trip will happen at some point 
during the second half of the Spring term and will cost approximately £14. We appreciate this is more costly than 
some other trips, however we need the coach to remain with us for the duration of the trip so that they can drop us 
off and collect us at the various points when needed. We will send a more detailed letter out when we have the 
date confirmed, but wanted to give you as much notice with regards to cost as possible. 
 
Any questions please ask. 
 
Mrs G Smallwood                                  Miss C Evers                                Mrs N Sibbons 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


